
2024 CHAP Forum Registration 

We are pleased to announce registration is now open for the CHAP Forum! 

 

  

 

 

 

November 4-7, 2024 beginning at 8:00 am daily 

William A. Egan Civic and Convention Center 

 

 

 Participants will have the opportunity to earn up to a total of 24 medical 

continuing education hours. Each session will be 60-90 minutes in 

length. 

 

 Continental breakfast served daily at 7:45 am. Coffee/tea service 

provided daily. Plated lunch served during the Integrated Health Aide 

Awards Ceremony on Wednesday. Lunch on your own on Monday, 

Tuesday and Thursday. 

 

 Registration payment is due upon submission. $450 

early bird registration by 9/20/24 and $500 after 

9/20/24. You may register individually or up to 10 

participants at a time using this QR code or link on 

the Chrome platform: 

https://forms.office.com/r/NjHGqW8uvg 

https://forms.office.com/r/NjHGqW8uvg

